CPP Reimbursement FAQs

How far back can | request reimbursement?

NRPVYC requests that reimbursement requests are submitted within 6 months of the service date.

I’'m currently in the CPP training program. Can | request reimbursement for attending training
or other continuing education?

No. This reimbursement is intended for activities integral to CPP but not generally reimbursable by
Medicaid/insurance.

| live outside of Nebraska, can | be reimbursed?

No. Due to funding restrictions, reimbursements are only available to Nebraska licensed clinicians who
are fully trained in CPP or currently in CPP training.

Can | combine multiple months of work onto one form/request?

Yes, you can submit up to six months of work in one request—the dates of services and all details must
be listed for each type of work performed. If you are performing a lot of work over multiple days (that
won't fit one page), then it is recommended that you use more than one form.

| performed many hours of work in the same category, can | still receive the full
reimbursement?

Refer to the reimbursement limitations: www.nebraskababies.com/sites/default/files/2023-06/CPP-Work-
Reimbursement-Eligibility.pdf . Most categories of work are limited to 1-3 hours per case or month. Each clinician
is limited to requesting up to a maximum of $2,500 per year between January 1, 2023, to December 31, 2025.




